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FRANCIS SCOTT KEY BRIDGE COLLAPSE INCIDENT UPDATE 5/8/2024 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 The Fort McHenry Limited Access Channel remains closed but is slated for reopening on or around May 

10th, 2024. Efforts to remove the wreckage from the DALI have been underway since the temporary closure of 

the Fort McHenry Limited Access Channel. The complexity of removing the wreckage from the DALI 

necessitated the closure of this channel to ensure the safety of everyone in and around the area.  

As a reminder, when this channel reopens the controlling depth will be 45 feet with 300-foot horizontal 

clearance. Commercially essential vessels will be able to utilize this channel when it reopens. Hours of 

operation of this channel are 8pm to 7am and will require approval from the Captain of the Port (COPT). To 

obtain permission to utilize this channel when it reopens you must contact the Marine Transportation System 

Recovery Branch at 505-203-8141 or email MTSrecoveryMDNCR@uscg.mil.  

The sixth and last soul has been recovered from the wreckage. This is an important final step in bringing 

closure to the families of those who lost their lives in the tragic incident. We continue to keep them in our 

thoughts and prayers and wish them peace as they deal with the loss of loved ones.  

We have received very welcome news from some of our customers that ocean carriers will begin to 

accept bookings to Baltimore starting the week of 5/13. We encourage you to reach out to your ocean carriers 

to explore options for new bookings to Baltimore in anticipation of the Federal Shipping Channel reopening at 

the end of May. 

On the transportation side, we are seeing capacity with our own assets opening in the second half of 

May. Please reach out to TTSOps@termcorp.com and we will be happy to assist you in any way we can.  

We cannot thank you enough for all your support throughout these last several weeks. You are a very 

big reason why we have been able to manage the impact of this tragic event on our company and the 

surrounding community.  

 

Best regards,   

 

Perry Menzies 
CEO  
The Terminal Corporation 

Pete Menzies 
President 
The Terminal Corporation 
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